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Melksham bypass consultation extended into the new year 

 
 
Wiltshire Council has decided to extend the survey on the proposed A350 Melksham 
bypass, and the 18 different route options that are being considered. 
 
The consultation was originally scheduled to end on 30 November, but in order to allow more 
people to have their say, it has now been extended to Sunday 17 January 2021. 
 
Cllr Bridget Wayman, Cabinet Member for Highways, said: “We’ve had a good response to 
this initial  Melksham bypass consultation at this early stage for the project. 
 
“However, given that we’re unable to hold face-to-face consultation events or display the 
plans in a public place, and we won’t be able to for the foreseeable future, we have decided 
to extend the online consultation until the middle of January to give as many people as 
possible the chance to have their say. 
 
“At this stage, we want people’s views on the early progress of the scheme, so I’d urge 
anyone with an interest in the proposed Melksham bypass to complete the survey on our 
website.” 
 
The council is exploring options to improve the A350, including the potential case for a new 
bypass to take the road around Melksham. There are 18 route options in total at this early 
stage, and all of them are indicative – they do not show the exact route that any road may 
take. 
 
If and when a preferred option is decided upon, the specifics of the route would be subject to 
full statutory consultation later in 2021. 
 
People can find out more, including FAQs and the survey here: 
www.wiltshire.gov.uk/highways-a350-melksham-bypass. The survey will now run until 23:59 
on Sunday 17 January 2021. 
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https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wiltshire.gov.uk%2Fhighways-a350-melksham-bypass&data=04%7C01%7CPeter.Dunford%40wiltshire.gov.uk%7C5575b02596884ce1babb08d89099c2cf%7C5546e75e3be14813b0ff26651ea2fe19%7C0%7C0%7C637418337361133366%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=NDZ04ufZYYYKR5m3EuhT6vQiBWJg6D242EltJyjZzik%3D&reserved=0


 
Notes to editors: 
 
For political comment: 
Conservatives: Bridget Wayman bridget.wayman@wiltshire.gov.uk  
Liberal Democrats: Ian Thorn ian.thorn@wiltshire.gov.uk 
Labour: Ricky Rogers ricky.rogers@wiltshire.gov.uk 
Independent: Ernie Clark ernie.clark@wiltshire.gov.uk 
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